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SBP-1382(R)

(RESMETHRIN)
LIQUID INSECTICIDE SPRAY

0.05%

KILLS:  FLIES, MOSQUITOES, GNATS, MOTHS AND WASPS ON CONTACT.

KILLS DDT RESISTANT FLIES ON CONTACT

DOMESTIC

DANGER         POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:  RESMETHRIN...0.05%

REGISTRATION NO. 11553 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

PENICK-BIO UCLAF CORPORATION
1050 WALL STREET WEST, LYNDHURST, NEW JERSEY 07071 USA

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Use any type of hand sprayer which produces a cloud of fog-like
mist.

FOR FLIES, MOSQUITOES, GNATS AND MOTHS:

Close doors and windows.  Spray freely toward ceiling in all
directions until room is filled with mist.  Apply 30-60 mL per
28.3 cu. meters of space.  Keep room closed for at least 15
minutes after each treatment.

WASPS:

Spray liberally into hiding and breeding places.  Whenever
possible spray directly on the insect.  Repeat as necessary.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid breathing
spray mist.  Do not contact skin.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
contamination of feed and foodstuffs.  Cover or remove all foods
before spraying.  Cover or remove fish bowls when spraying.  Do
not use or store near heat or open flame.



FIRST AID:

This product contains petroleum distillates.  DO NOT INDUCE
VOMITING IF INGESTED.  Obtain immediate medical attention.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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